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October 17, 2016 

 
PALS Set to Reopen Rec Facilities and Pools After Hurricane Matthew 
 
The Burton Wells and Buckwalter recreation facilities will reopen Tuesday, October 18, 2016.  All Parks and 
Leisure Services (PALS) indoor pools will reopen Wednesday, October 19, 2016.  For additional information or 
to learn more about PALS programs and services, call 843-255-6680 or visit www.bcpals.com. 

General Announcement 
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

http://www.bcpals.com/

